

Eaton County Parks

A MEMORABLE OUTDOOR EXPERIENCE

March 14, 2018

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

REGARDING GRANT APPLICATION FOR MICHIGAN DNR LAND AND WATER CONSERVATION FUND AT CRANDELL PARK

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN EATON COUNTY

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Commissioners, County of Eaton, State of Michigan, (the "County") will hold a public hearing to discuss the application criteria and project scope for a grant through the Michigan Department of Natural Resources Land and Water Conservation Fund for Phase 1 Development opportunities at Crandell Park. The meeting will be held on Wednesday March 21, 2018 at 7:00 p.m., in the Board of Commissioners Room, 1045 Independence Blvd. Charlotte, MI 48813.

The public hearing is a chance for citizens to comment on the County's application to apply for the

above listed grant and to review the scope of the grant application for Crandell Park.

Citizens unable to attend the public meeting may share their ideas by phone (517-627-7351) or e-mail (parksdept@eatoncounty.org).

Do not miss this opportunity to be heard! For more information or directions, please call Eaton County Parks Director, Troy Stowell at 517-627-7351.

Web Site: www.eatoncountyparks.org